COPY.
Tlopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Enclosuress

14th February, 1938,

Dear Sirs,

Messrs. JeL. Thompson & Sons'! Yard No.588.

I am in receipt of your letter of the 1lO0th
instant, with enclosed prints and copy of communication
received from The Wallsend Slipway & Engineering Co., Ltd.,
relating to & defect in & Doiler Drum being manufactured
at the Works of Messrs. Press & Walzwerk A.G., Dusseldorf,
and intended for Contract No.932, the contents of which
have been carefully noted.

With regard thereto I send herewith, for
your information, & copy of a letter which has been received
from the Dusseldorf Surveyors on the subject, together with
a copy of a further commnication which has to-day been
addressed to them.

I may add that the Owners are being fully
advised regarding this case.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

The Surveyors, Secretary.
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